
Welcome Residents!— Fall Semester 2024

Hello! I'm Vito Alomari [He/Him], your RA for the
2024-2025 academic year! A little introduction: I'm a
Neuroscience major with a minor in Education, following
the Pre-Medicine track. Currently in my second year at
Hamline University, originally from Virginia Beach,
Virginia!

I'm into surfing and just love chilling out at the beach
whenever I get the chance!

I'm really looking forward to being your RA and helping make your experience here at
Hamline awesome! Make sure to get involved on campus by attending events – that's

how I met some incredible people during my first semester here!

Keep in touch with your roommate before move-in day to coordinate belongings and
avoid duplicates, such as having two trash cans. Living with someone new in college
presents an exciting chance for forging new friendships and sharing experiences.
Effective communication can help prevent conflicts, so keep those lines open!

Contact Information: Email – aalomari01@hamline.edu Instagram – almondmilk.aa

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions about what to bring (or not), or any
general questions—or simply to connect! I'm looking forward to getting to know all

of you and making this year amazing together!


